John C. Pierrakos, M.D.

. 45EAST 78th STREET, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021
(212) 737-6579

July 18, 1983

To Whom It May Concern,

I am a practicing psychiatrist in New York City and at the
present time, the Director of the Institute for the New Age
at 45 East 78th Street, NYC.. "
I have known Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh through his followers with
whom I have worked professionally and I also know of him
through his writings. I consider him to be one of the greates
religious leaders of our age who has brought a living religion
to humanity and has contributed significantly to many people
finding the God within themselves.

Sincerely,

o,

John Pierrakos, M.i
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